Annual report from 1st Maids Moreton Scout Group 2022

The Scout group continues to thrive despite Covid restrictions.
My wonderful Leader team have been fantastic in providing all the Young people we have in all 3 sections with exciting opportunities and we are all delighted to be back to face to face meetings and able to go camping again.
There is no doubt that the Young people of the area still want to attend as we are full in all sections with a long waiting list. As ever the problem is finding people to volunteer either as Leaders or on the Executive Committee. 
The group are all looking forward to attending Youlbury in June for a Group where we will have access to camp supervised activities for the  whole weekend.
Each section is also planning sleepovers or camps for later in the year. 
We are also grateful to the wonderful Community in the area who support us on our fundraising activities.
The big news is we have put the hut on a more legal footing with a signed lease with Maids Moreton Parish Council and we look forward to working with them to ensure that the future of the Group is secure with a base and storage facilities. 
Thanks to  our Executive Committee and my wonderful Leaders. If anyone has time to spare and would like to volunteer to join us do contact me, we are a friendly bunch and welcome any help.
  Claire Groves Group Scout Leader

